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Feedback Report on proposed amendments to the MCK Election 
Law now available 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Enníska/February 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legisla�ve Commission wishes to 
inform the community that the Feedback Report for the proposed amendments to the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke Election Law is now available for viewing. The feedback was compiled 
during the 30-day review period that took place from January 19 to February 18, 2024.   

The Law was last amended on February 15, 2018, “The Law is intended to provide criteria and 
procedures for the nomination and selection of a twelve (12) member Council composed of 
eleven (11) Ratitsénhaienhs and one (1) Ohén:ton Í:iente ne Ratitsénhaienhs.”   

To access the Feedback report, please click here. 
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For informa�on on the Law, please contact:  
Alan John Rice, email: alan.rice@mck.ca phone: 450-632-7500 or   
Andrea Montour, email: andrea.montour@mck.ca phone: 450-632-7500 
  

For further informa�on on the Process, please contact:   
kls@mck.ca phone:450-632-7500 
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